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September 25, 2015

The Honorable Barbara Boxer The Honorable Lois Capps

United States Senate United States House of Representatives
112 Hart Senate Office Building 2231 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20510 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Senator Boxer and Congresswoman Capps:

Thank you for your September 1, 2015 letter to FCA US LLC (FCA US) regarding the company’s
position on the Raechel and Jacqueline Houck Rental Car Safety Act (S. 1173) (H.R. 2198). We
appreciate your continued interest in this issue and providing us with the opportunity to share
our views.

FCA US believes that all customers, including rental car companies, should be able to have their
recalled vehicles repaired in a timely manner and that all customers should be treated equally
whether they are driving their own vehicles or ones they rented. For this reason, FCA US
continues to support the Alliance of Automobile Manufacturers’ legislative proposal regarding
rental vehicles subject to recalls. This proposal would prevent rental car companies from
renting vehicles unless the prospective renters are notified of the recall and provide written
acknowledgement of such notification, or the vehicle is subject to a do-not-drive advisory. This
would hold rental car companies to the same standards as auto manufacturers and ensure
rental car customers have the same access to vehicle recall and safety information as
customers who own an affected vehicle.

Thank you again for your letter and for your ongoing interest in motor vehicle safety.

Sincerely,
(utire~ Pramellr

Kristina M. Pisanelli

FCA USLLC
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